
Town Hall Meeting with Three Bridges Developers. 

Tomorrow night, January 9, 2024, at 7:00 p.m. 

Woodland Hills City Center 

690 South Woodland Hills Drive. 

 
Three Bridges (https://threebridgesutah.com/) is a development currently underway in 
Salem on what was previously known as the Davis property. The City has an opportunity to 
leverage this moment as a way to get some carefully tailored commercial property within our 
city limits that could ease the tax burden residents currently shoulder, as well as add 
convenience for the residents of our City. But this possibility also carries some legitimate 
concerns in terms of access and traffic at the roundabout. This impacts all Woodland Hills 
residents, so please come and be part of the conversation.  
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